GEORGETOWN HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 978-352-5790

Follow the Royals sports schedules:

Georgetown Athletics Schedules

We are still missing several Emergency Contact & Handbook Sign Off Forms

- Registration-Emergency Form.docx (1).pdf
- 25-26 High School Student Handbook.docx Google Docs.pdf

Community Flyers: Community Bulletin Board -all flyers can be found here

GMHS Drama Presents
The Lightning Thief

Yearbooks 2026 Yearbook

Click this link to order yearbooks.

Class of 2026

-In order for us to make the best yearbook, we need your help. Please read the attached Senior packet of information. There are photo requirements and deadlines to meet.

-The first thing you need to do is schedule your senior portrait. We do not require you to use the school's photographer. You choose any photographer or even a friend, but you need to supply us with your portrait.

Please read the packet of information and Contact Ms. Dodge at dodgem@georgetown.k12.ma.us if you have any questions. 2026 Senior Packet

Welcome to your senior year! Ms. Dodge Yearbook Advisor

Counseling

Georgetown Public Schools is partnering with Embrace Pathways to provide therapy services during the school day for students. Scheduling will be thoughtful around each student's specific school needs. Therapy can be provided on-site at the school or online through telehealth. Therapy will be provided through each family's insurance company, insurance plans that are accepted: Aetna, Cigna, Health Plans Inc., Optum, Mass General Brigham, Harvard Pilgrim, BCBS, Tufts, MBHP, Medicare, Carelon (Well Sense/Fallon). Please reach out to your school's adjustment counselor if you need more information

Beth Daly HS counselor dalye@georgetown.k12.ma.us Bridget Murphy MS counselor murphyb@georgetown.k12.ma.us

DROPPING OFF or PICKING UP ITEMS DURING THE SCHOOL DAY

Please make sure all items are clearly labeled with your student's name. All items can be placed on the table across from the main office. Students can pick up items between classes and before or after lunch. We do not interrupt classes for individual students.

Message from Nurse Heather

Just a reminder to send in copies of your child's most recent physical. Physicals are valid for 13 months from the date of the last physical. Please contact me to drop off any medications: Inhalers, Epi-Pens, ADHD meds etc. Don't hesitate to let me know of any health care needs for your child should they arise.

PHYSICALS: All 7th and 10th graders are required to submit an updated physical. Students in other grades are encouraged to submit updated physicals as well.

MEDICATION: Please contact the nurse to schedule medication drop off with completed Dr's orders forms including Inhalers, Epi Pens and any other medications. Forms can be found on the district website.

SCREENINGS: We will be conducting Vision, Hearing and BMI screenings for students in 6th 7th & 10th grade throughout the school year. Please send me an email if you would like your child to be excused from the screenings.

QUESTIONS: Any Medical Questions- please contact the School Nurse Heather Shupenko shupenkoh@georgetown.k12.ma.us (978)352-5790 x 2

Upcoming Dates

9/15 Fall Sports pictures

9/18 Back to School Night - 6pm

9/24 Senior Parent Night- 6:30pm online

10/7 Early Release PD Day- 11:02

10/13 No School Columbus/Indigenous Peoples Day

10/15 PSAT

10/24 Homecoming

10/28 Picture Retake Day

10/31 End of Q1